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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Village of Tijeras 
Council Meeting 

Monday, January 1, 2024 at 6:00 P.M. 
Village Council Chambers 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Village Council Meeting scheduled for Monday, January 1, 2024 
has been cancelled. 

 
The next meeting of the Village Council will be held on Tuesday, January 16, 2024. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Village Clerk’s office by calling (505) 281-1220 or 

sending an email to clerk@tijerasnm.gov. 
 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
 Nicolas Kennedy, Village Clerk 
 
 
Posted: Village Hall, Tijeras Senior Center, East Mountain Library, Western Mercantile, Canyon 
Crossroads Animal Hospital, Tijeras Post Office. 
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